

**Head of School:** Mrs K James

Friday 5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

## Welcome Newsletter



Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to all our school community for making me feel so welcome as I start my journey at Christ Church C.E. Primary School as Head of School. The week started as celebration with music and balloons to welcome everyone back to school. It was lovely to see so many happy children (and parents) ready to get back into the school routine. I have enjoyed getting to know our children and families who make our school such a special place to be.

I would like to invite parents and carers into school on Wednesday morning at 9am for coffee, cake and a chat. It would be great if you could join me. Our Mental Health Practitioner Chantelle Longden will be joining us to share services available to support your child.

Class teachers are also looking forward to meeting you on Wednesday after school to talk more about the year ahead. If you cannot make it don't worry as class teachers will provide you with a summary of what has been shared during the meetings.

If you have any questions, please speak to me either on the school gate before or after school or by contacting the office staff.

Best wishes,

Mrs James

Head of School



Church Street, Walshaw, Bury, Lancashire BL8 3AX

01204 883415

christchurch@thesycamoretrust.co.uk

www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk

